
----Original Message---- 

from:  XXX YYY <xxx@yyy.zzz>  

to:  Managing Editor  

date:  Mon, Mar 18, 2013 at 9:25 PM 

subject:  Re: Request for final decision for manuscript number 2012 PRRI 2945

 

 

Dear Managing Editor ZZZ. 

 

Many thanks for your email. 

 

Final decision for manuscript number 2012 PRRI 2945: Minor Revision.  

 

Please check the line spacing between references in the reference section. It should be uniform through 

out.   

 

Best regards, 

Prof. ZZZ 

 

 

Note: Modification was done in this email ONLY to hide the identity.  

 


